
The Borough of Newfield is currently accepting applications for a part time Fire Sub 
Code Official.  Applicants must possess a HHS Fire Sub Code Official License.   Submit 
resumes to tvancamp@newfieldboro.org or via fax (856) 697-3014 or mail to Borough of 
Newfield, PO Box 856, Newfield, NJ 08344 by  October 10, 2021. 
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